
 

  
  

STATE OF WASHINGTON  
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  

 
 
May 27, 2022 
 
Beck Eatch, Interim Executive Director 
Project Delivery Group, UW Facilities 
University of Washington 
Box 352205 
Seattle, Washington, 98195 
 
Re: Public Body GC/CM Recertification Approval  
 
Dear Mr. Eatch:  
 
The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that the 
University of Washington has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10 for public body GC/CM 
certification.  As of May 26, 2022, the University of Washington is authorized to utilize GC/CM 
contracting procedures for projects with a total project cost of two million dollars or more for a period of 
three years.  
 
The University of Washingtons’s certification will extend through July 26, 2025.  Please submit your 
application for recertification to the Project Review Committee three months prior to the above noted 
expiration date.  
 
Congratulations on the approval of your application.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Jeff Jurgensen, Vice Chair  
Project Review Committee  
 
cc: Mike Shinn, Chair  
 PRC Archives 
 


